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November 4,2009 

FOIAIPA Officer 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop T6-D8 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

FOIA REQUEST 

Dear FOIA Officer: 

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. 6 552, I request the annual reports concerning the use of Alternative 
Dispute Resolution dating back to the inception of the ADR policies. 

I would like to receive the information in electronic format. 

Because this request is in the public interest, I request that you waive any fees. If fees are going to be charged, please notify me before 
proceeding. If after that conversation fees are charged, please provide a detailed receipt explaining the purpose of each fee charged. 



If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific exemptions of the act. I will also 
expect you to release all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. I, of course, reserve the right to appeal your decision to 
withhold any information or to deny a waiver of fees. If some of this material will take longer to provide than other portions, please 
provide that information as soon as it is available. 

As I am making this request as a journalist and this information is of timely value, I would appreciate your communicating with me by 
telephone, rather than by mail, if you have questions regarding this request. 

I look forward to your reply within 20 business days, as the statute requires. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Sweet 

Columbia MissourianKE3IA Public Radio 

  

  

 


